
 Welcome Back Cedar Class! 
 

Welcome back everyone! I hope you have all had a relaxing and enjoyable Christmas. It is lovely to see 

everyone again and raring to go. There have been lots of book recommendations shared already and 

the class are super excited to start reading some of these. I am very excited for the new year ahead; with 

lots of exciting new books just waiting for us to immerse ourselves into as soon as possible. As well as 

looking forward to some fantastic new learning.  I am certain we will have a great 2024.  

Our golden threads this half term and next are 

Lifelong Readers 

and  

Be Curious 

Some areas we will cover across this term… 

Maths – Multiplication and division, fractions and 

percentages, area and statistics.  

English – Poetry, narrative and non-fiction explanation 

writing, handwriting and spelling 

PSHE – Belonging to a community / money and work 

RE – What would Jesus do? Gospel 

Science – Geology and Evolution  

Art – Landscape  

Computing – Word processing and 3D modelling 

DT – Developing a recipe.   

Geography – Volcanoes (Italy) 

History – Iron Age  

Music – Communication, Rhythm and metre 

PE – Watch, Move and Connect – hand eye co-ordination 

and gross motor skills.   

 

As always we will be reading plenty stories…we are 

currently reading  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Timetable   

Monday 

Mr Anson teaching all day with Mrs Wilson and Mrs 

Bentley (morning) & Mrs Ferenely (afternoon).  

 

Tuesday 

Mr Anson teaching all day with Mrs Wilson and Mrs 

Bentley (morning) & Mrs Ferneley (afternoon) 

 

Wednesday 

Mr Anson teaching in the morning with Mrs Wilson & 

Mrs Bentley.  Mrs Staveley and Mrs Harris teaching in 

the afternoon with Mrs Ferneley. 

  

Year 5/6 PE day – children will go home in their PE 

kit, please make sure it is returned for the following 

week.  

 

Thursday 

Mrs Gains teaching all day with Mrs Wilson and Mrs 

Bentley (morning) & Mrs Ferneley (afternoon) 

 

Friday 

Mr Anson teaching all day with Mrs Wilson and Mrs 

Bentley (morning) and Mrs Ferneley (afternoon) 

 

Please read for pleasure every day. 

 
Need to contact us… 

admin@kirkbymalzeard.n-yorks.sch.uk for any 

general enquiries or any out of school hours 

correspondence. 

 

danson@kirkbymalzeard.n-yorks.sch.uk  for 

class teacher questions; 8am – 5.30pm only. 

 

Collection arrangements to be emailed as 

soon as possible with the subject line 

‘collection arrangements’. 

 

School Bus: Please ensure you have provided 

the school office with an updated bus form via 

admin email. This can be found on the ‘end of 

day collection arrangements’ tab on the 

website. 

 

Our communication and behaviour policies 

have been resent out to parents this week – 

please take time to read these, thank you.  

 

 

 

Cedar Class Spring 2024 
 

Communication 
 

Diary dates for the term ahead can be found on the 

school website.  

 

Our Twitter feed on the school website shows 

updates throughout the week of what we are 

getting up to in our learning. 

  

An updates email is sent each week from admin 

with reminders of things parents need to know for 

the week ahead.  

 

Any letters are always sent out by email; for ease, 

these are also uploaded to the letters section of the 

website for future reference.  

 

There is a whole school news section on the front 

page of the website, which has articles added for 

parents. The latest articles will always appear at the 

top. 
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